

CRANE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

511 W. 8TH ST. CRANE, TEXAS 79731

February 3, 2021

Dear Parents of Elementary Students,

The District is excited about taking one more step towards a normal school day. The students returned to the cafeteria to eat lunch today and all went well. They were seated with everyone facing one direction with no face to face contact. Of course, the usual sanitation processes were put into place with all tables being cleaned with each new class entering. The students did get a short recess on the playground, and then back to the classes to finish their day. Hopefully we can continue to add normal things back into their schedules. This has been a difficult time for the students and we want to keep them safe, however, we want them to get back to normal as soon as possible.

If you have questions, please feel free to give us a call.

Sincerely,

Janet Hunt

Crane ISD Superintendent

Janet Hunt